THANK YOU @
RETIRED TEACHERS

On behalf of the RTAM Board, Committees, and Staff, we
want to express our gratitude to each of you who attended
our Annual General Meeting this past November. Your
participation, dedication, and engagement are the
foundation of everything we do.

Dear Members,

We appreciate the diversity of opinions and the meaningful
debates that took place during the meeting. Your
contributions reflect the strength of our community, and we
are thankful for the time and energy you invested in helping
Us grow and evolve.

Your presence at the AGM was a reminder of what we can
achieve when we come together with a shared vision for the
future. We look forward to working alongside you all as we
build on the momentum created by this year's discussions.

Thank you again for your support, and we look forward to
seeing you at future events.

Thank You,
The RTAM Board, Committees, and Staff ‘




